

## University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

July - December

Correspondence 1948

8-9-1948

## 08/09/1948 Letter from New Auburn Legion Post 153

Maurice A. Begin

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-letters-1948-07-12

## **Recommended Citation**

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence 1948 at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in July - December by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.

Maurice A. Begin 129 So. Main St. Auburn, Maine.

Post 153 Auburn, Maine August 9, 1948

Dear Mr. Gagne,

We the members of the New Auburn Legion Post 153 wish to thank you for your kindness in showing up at the funeral of our comrade Roger Lambert.

If we can assist you in any way, please do call on us so that we may repay you for your favor.

Yours sincerely,

Commander Alphonse Gardner by

marrice A. Degin Adjutant